Two Rock Bobcats
December News 2020Two Rock Families
Two Rock Elementary School District is working to develop a plan for reopening school once the county enters the Red Tier. The committee consists of teachers, staff, parent representatives, and a board member. 
TRUSD is committed to fostering a school culture that promotes, health, safety and well-being of students, staff, and parents. The plan will follow the guidance of the County Office of Ed., the County Health Officer and the state of California to ensure a safe reopening.  
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Two Rock Families
December Updates 
Visit Two Rock’s facebook page to see the amazing Holiday Poems presented by students and teachers. Happy Holidays!
Governor’s Order
The governor of California issued a stay at home order. It mandates that if a region’s ICU capacity falls below 15% parts of the economy must close down for at least three weeks. The current order for Sonoma County has shut down certain services until January 9, 2021. The orders exempts certain school operations. The current school program will not be affected. Students will continue distance learning during this time. 
Sonoma County Status
The county must be in the Red Tier for at least two weeks before schools can begin the process of re-opening for any type of in-person instruction. Discussions with teachers and classified for opening in a Hybrid model began in October. The Governing Board of Trustees has determined that we will remain in Distance Learning through January 19, 2021. 
Hybrid Survey
As we plan for the next stage of reopening your feedback is needed. A survey will be sent via Remind during the first week of January to survey your intentions for participation in on-campus, in-person learning for when it is safe for the district to move into that phase. As a reminder the Two Rock will remain in distance learning through January or longer depending on the local status and guidance. 
Winter Break
School will be closed December through January 1, 2021. Distance learning resumes on Monday January 4, 2021. 
Holiday Season
All of us at Two Rock wish you a Happy Holidays and a Happy New Year. 
The CDC has useful information to consider for planning for travel or gatherings for the upcoming holidays. Outdoor events and six-foot distancing are still recommended for social interactions. Face covering are still necessary to reduce the spread of COVID-19. 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/holidays.html
When is Safe to Return to School This link directs you to youtube video from Sonoma County Office of Education.
School Board
















The Governors Board of Trustees members remain the same for the new term. John Silvestrini is the new president and Ken Mazzetta is the new clerk. 
John Silvestrini, president, Ken Mazzetta, clerk, Gayleen Maas, Julie Jacobsen and Kathy Wils
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